
 

 
 
ICC-B  
NORTH CAMPUS  
COMMUNITY UPDATE #2 
June 22, 2012 
 

Community Members, 

 Construction activities at the ICC-B site started May 29, 2012. The objective of this 

document is to update the community on information related to upcoming construction activities 

and general relevant project information.  

 

General information 

• Project team will continue to evaluate construction activities to minimize noise to 

neighbors. Decibel levels continue to be monitored to verify our compliance 

• Sidewalk in front of ICC-B site will be very busy but properly controlled with flag men 

directing Project trucks, pedestrians, and cars. Use of the sidewalk on the “Safeway side” 

of the road would be recommended to minimize inconveniences. 

• Project will be closed on July 4, 2012 

• Saturday work should still be anticipated by the community for make-up days. 

• Community members can email specific project related concerns to the following email 

address  iccbnorthcampus@gmail.com.  

 

In the next 4 weeks the following activities will be taking place: 

• Demolish abandon storm water structures as approved by permit 

• Remove curb / asphalt in specific area of construction – garage and lower portion of site 

(majority of pavement will remain intact for a while to decrease disturbed area) 

• Continued mass excavation and hauling of spoils off site (lots of dump trucks entering and 

exiting the site 
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• Minor site utility installation / relocation 

• Begin tree trimming and tree clearing activities within the permitted limits of disturbance.  

• Selective site demolition. Concrete demolition will not commence until after 7:00. 

 

 

Thanks 


